
 

 

Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy 
5701 Magasin Avenue    Beaumont, AB    T4X 1V8   T: 780.929.2961    F: 780.929.2815  

 
 

December 19, 2012 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

Recently, Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy broke ground to launch construction of its new K-9 school in the Dansereau 

Meadows neighborhood of Beaumont. With a new school comes the need for a new playground. Although an essential outdoor 

component, playgrounds are not included in the government’s school capital construction funding.  

 

The parent community at Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy 

has taken on the task of raising the approximate $350,000 

needed to build the new playground. In addition to financial 

support from the public, we will be applying for matching 

community grants. Our hope is to complete our fundraising by 

January 1, 2014. This will enable playground construction to 

be finished in time for the opening of our new school in 

September, 2014.  

 

The new playground will be open to the children of Beaumont 

and be barrier-free, meaning it will accommodate all children 

regardless of their physical abilities. We look forward to 

sharing perspective designs with members of the community. 

 

We are asking you (or your organization) to please consider giving cash or an in-kind donation to the Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ 

Academy Playground Project. Donations of any size are welcome but donations of $50 or more will receive a tax receipt. If you 

would like to support us, please fill out the attached donor form and include it with your contribution. Please make cheques out 

to St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Schools. 

 

For more information or to discuss an in-kind donation, please contact us. More information is also on the school’s website at 

http://sa.starcatholic.ab.ca  Please know that your support is greatly appreciated and will be publicly recognized in a variety of 

ways. 

 

Thank you for considering this request! 

 

 

 

Heather Lastiwka     Jim McMullen 

Playground Committee Chairperson   Principal, Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy    

Email: hdlastiwka@gmail.com   Email: jim.mcmullen@starcatholic.ab.ca 

 

 

St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic School Division 

4906 – 50 Avenue    Leduc, Alberta    T9E 6W9 

http://starcatholic.ab.ca 
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Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy 
5701 Magasin Avenue    Beaumont, AB    T4X 1V8 

T: 780.929.2961        F: 780.929.2815   
 

Date:  _____________ / _____________ / _____________ 
                                                     (year/month/day) 

The following donation has been made to the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project 
 
 
Cash Amount: $  
__________________ 
 

 
 
Equivalent Value Amount: $  
____________________ 
         (For services donated) 

 
 
Total Amount: $  ____________________ 
 

Type of Service offered to playground project: (if applicable) 

Payment Type:       □ Cash                         □ Cheque #____________                         □ Services Rendered 

 

Donor Information: 
Name: (this is the name to be shown on tax receipt) 

 

Street Address: 
 

City: 
 

Province: Postal Code: 

 

Donor Recognition: 
 
SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground Project will acknowledge the support of its sponsors by various means which may include posting donor names 
on our web site or in school newsletters. 

Please check and initial here if you wish your donation to remain anonymous:        □ _____________ 

 

Please check how you wish your donation to appear:        □ Name Only             □ Name and Donation Amount 

 

 Please be advised that tax receipts will be issued only for cash donations of $50 or more. 

 Cheques must be made payable to St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Schools and will be held in trust for the SAINT-ANDRÉ Playground 
Project 

 

 

St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic School Division 

4906 – 50 Avenue    Leduc, Alberta    T9E 6W9 

http://starcatholic.ab.ca 

 


